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                                                                                                                                      17th December, 2019.  

Dear parents/carers, 

     As the new year races ever closer, I would like to take this opportunity to let you know about the 

opportunities for children to take part in steel drum sessions in school from January, 2020. 

Steel drums are a fun way of learning a musical instrument in a group without having to buy expensive 

instruments. In the sessions children learn to play in rhythm and learn to read their pans, in order to 

play tunes and harmony.  

The sessions take place on a Monday from 3.30- 4.30pm for beginners and continue until 5pm for 

players who have attended sessions for at least two terms. Sessions are open to children in years 

3,4,5 and 6. Sessions cost £3.75 each. If you would like your child to attend the sessions, please 

return the slip to the office no later than Wednesday 8th January, 2020. You will then need to pay 

online using Eduspot. 

Sessions start on Monday January 13th, 2020 and run for the whole term. There will be 5 sessions in 

the first half term, provisionally 5 sessions in the second half term and an informal sharing of music 

for parents at the end of the Spring term. The following dates are for the coming half term and may 

be subject to change:  

January 13th, 20th, 27th 

February 3rd, 10th, 24th  

Dates for second half term to follow. 

With thanks 

Angela Sanchez – Music coordinator. 

Steel Drums interest slip January 2020: 

Name of child ________________________   Class ________ 

Is interested in continuing with steel drums in the Spring term.   

Is interested in starting steel drums in the Spring term.       

Signed: ____________________________   Date: ___________________ 

 
Head Teacher Mrs J Cook 

 
Burton Joyce Primary School 

Padleys Lane 
Burton Joyce 

Nottingham 
NG14 5EB 

 
Tel: 0115 9312373 

head@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk 
office@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk  

 

‘ad omnia paratus’ 
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